From: Dede Redifer

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 12:39:52 AM

I'm asking that you not give the hog farmers a pass to dump hog waste into Buffalo. There must be
another way. Please help save our fresh water.

Dede Wyman

Sent from my iPhone
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